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Non-Public Minutes-6 

Selectboard 

Monday, May 2, 2022 

 

Selectboard  members present: Eddie Arnold, Brendan Denehy, Dana Ketchen, Steve 

Russo, and Ed Perry along with Town Administrator Tad Putney.  

  

BPW Open House and Val and Tad Send Off 

Tad asked if the Board liked the idea of having a combined event that provides an open 

house for the public works facility and a farewell event for Val and Tad at the same 

time. He suggested noon to 2pm on Saturday, June 25th while the Transfer Station is 

open. The Board liked the idea. Plans will move ahead for an open house at the public 

works facility.  

 

Minutes submitted by Sharon Sturtevant. 

 

 

 

_____________________________   ____________________________ 

Eddie Arnold      Brendan Denehy 

 

 

 

___________________________   ____________________________ 

Dana Ketchen      Steve Russo 

 

 

 

                                         ___________________________ 

                                         Ed Perry 
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